
More than 1000 Foreign Tourists
Relocated to Jardines del Rey
ahead of Hurricane Matthew

Ciego de Avila, October 4 (RHC)-- As Hurricane Matthew threatens eastern Cuba, nearly 1 thousand 3
hundred foreign tourists, who were lodged in facilities in the provinces of Holguín, Granma and
Camagüey, have been relocated to tourist facilities in the Jardines del rey resort, north of the central
province of Ciego de Avila.

The preventive measure, as part of preparations ahead of the passage of the category-4 hurricane,
further demonstrates that safety, along with breath-taking beaches and reach culture and history, are the
main features Cuba has to offer to its foreign visitors.
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